

3 November 2020

Dear Parent/Carer,

Individual Pupil Photos – Tuesday 17 November

On Tuesday 17 November, the photographer will be in school to take the pupils' individual photographs which will be available for you to purchase at a later date.

Owing to social distancing, we will not be able to mix the children from different bubbles in school, so all photographs will be solely individual this year. This means siblings will not be able to have photos taken together and pre-school child will not be allowed into school to have a photo taken with their sibling/s either.

Apologies, but safety comes first.

Yours sincerely,

Annie McNally

Acurovally

Principal